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JOSEPH F. LOMAX ]

August 26, 1981

Seymour Rosen

Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness

Los Angeles, Ca 90028

Dear Mr. Rosen,

I received a copy of a letter you wrote to Truett Latimer
of the Hisrotical Commission. It was forwarded to me in
copy form from Francis Abernethy of the Texas Folklore
Society because he thought we should touch base.

Based on the information I have, I think the Orange

Show fits in perfectly with the scope of your organization.
I would appreciate knowing more about your organization
and think you should definitely Tist the Orange Show as

a folk environment.

About a year ago, twenty individuals went in together and
bought The Orange Show from the creator's son who had gotten
it through his father's estate. Plans are now underway to
raise necessary funds to renovate it and get it open to

the public.

The key person in acquiring the property is Marilyn Lubetkin (ALVIN

of Houston. She knows the current status of renovation

plans; I have not heard from her in some time. You should

list her as a contact person in regard to The Orange Show. ;

Her address is 2004 River Oaks Boulevard Houston, Tx 77019. (7/%2) “i1-(0622
I hope to hear from you in the near future.

Yours very sincerely,

Josep/h%max

Copy: Marilyn Lubetkin

[ Box 25296 Houston Tx 77005



